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June Meeting 

The June meeting will take place on Wednesday, June 11, 2014 at 7:30 PM. Please 

remember to turn off your cell phones during the meeting. 

 

Monthly Calendar 
June 1-6 Commodore Cup 

June 6  70
th

 Anniversary of D-Day 

June 6-8 Derby #2 

June 7-8 Wade Denning Striped Bass Derby 

June 11 GCAC Monthly Meeting 

June 14 Flag Day 

June 15 Father’s Day 

June 16 GCAC Board Meeting 

June 20 Take Your Dog To Work Day 

June 28 Insurance Awareness Day 

 

June Fishing Events 
 
COMMODORE CUP 

This is for the largest Striped Bass caught beginning 6:00 AM Sunday June 1
st
 and 

ending 6:00 PM Friday June 6
th

.  All members are eligible with the winning member 

having his name placed on our version of the Stanley Cup!! 
  

GCAC JUNE DERBY # 2 

Beginning 6:00 PM Friday June 6
th

 and ending 10:00 Sunday June 8
th

.  Eligible species 

are Striped Bass, Bluefish, Weakfish, Fluke and Porgy. 
  

FOUR WAY “WADE DENNING” STRIPED BASS DERBY 

Beginning 6:00 PM Saturday June 7, 2014 and ending 10:00 AM Sunday June 8, 2014.  

Breakfast at 9:00 AM and Weigh-in at 10:00 AM. Hosted by the Matinecock Road and 

Gun Club. 

 

Club Awning 

The awning over the club deck has been replaced. I think it looks great and I think we 

should thank all the members responsible for the installation the awning. 

 

50/50 

Frank Pena was the winner of the May 50/50. 
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Attachments 

There are 2 attachments being sent along with this newsletter. One is a chart showing the 

exclusion area outside Hempstead Harbor where the NY Power Authority is repairing an 

underwater power cable. The second is a letter from the NY Coalition For Recreational 

Fishing to the Atlantic States Marine Fisheries. This letter is offers comments about 

changes in striped bass management. 

Both of these attachments are of interest to us and we should take the time to read both of 

these attachments. 

 

 

 

 


